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Subject Updated PA 600M Insert Using 2014 Federal Poverty Income Guidelines (FPIGs) 

 

Question: Has the PA 600M Insert been updated to reflect the new FPIGs? 

 

 

 

 

 
Response By: Division of Health Services  Date:02/14 

 

Yes, the insert has been updated to reflect the 2014 figures.  The 2014 FPIGs were published in 

the Federal Register and are effective January 22, 2014.  

 

Note: $20 is disregarded from the gross amount of the unearned income for each 

applicant/recipient group. 

 

PMH15653319 is obsolete with the issuance of this chart. 

 

http://mydpw/cs/groups/webcontent/documents/document/p_040182.doc

